
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

How sweet the sound at 
FFFFirst Southern Baptist Church of Coalingairst Southern Baptist Church of Coalingairst Southern Baptist Church of Coalingairst Southern Baptist Church of Coalinga    

August 10, 2014 
 

 

 

Sunday   9:00 a.m. Launch in to the Deep Prayer Group 
   9:30 a.m. Coffee and Fellowship Time 
 10:00 a.m. Sunday School/Bible Study for all ages 
 11:00 a.m. Morning Worship Service 
   4:30 p.m. Youth Group 
   6:00 p.m. Men’s Bible Study  
   

Monday   6:30 p.m. Ladies Bible Study  
   

Tuesday 10:00 a.m. Ladies Craft Time  
   

Wed. 11:30 a.m. Ladies Bible Study  
   3:00 p.m. State Mental Hospital Min.  – Please Pray 
   6:30 p.m. Praise Team Practice 
   7:00 p.m. Y.A.M.S. Bible Study  

 

Have You Signed Up To Help Bring Snacks at 

                    9:30 on Sundays for Coffee Time? 

                                     Next Week –  Aug. 17th –   
                                                             Aug. 24th –   
 

 
                     Let’s Raise the Roof on This Church With Praise! 

Then Help Us To Put It Back On…  

                        We need to raise money to replace roofs,   

                 please mark an envelope “Roof Fund” to donate.  
 

Zarephath ProjectZarephath ProjectZarephath ProjectZarephath Project    
 

Thank you to everyone who helped with the 
Zarephath Project this Spring and Summer 
through praying, knocking on doors, 
donations,or volunteering at the Mini-Block 
Party yesterday. 

 

Ladies Bible StudyLadies Bible StudyLadies Bible StudyLadies Bible Study::::    “Beloved Disciple”“Beloved Disciple”“Beloved Disciple”“Beloved Disciple”    
Mondays at 6:30 p.m. & on Wed. at 11:30 a.m.  
Cost: $20 (Please see Pam to get your book) 

Every disciple and early follower of Christ left a legacy for 
future believers. John's legacy was love. Perhaps like no 

other disciple, John understood that relationship is the point. Every 
command of Christ & call to obedience is to enhance relationship and place 
the recipient in a posture the Giver can bless. This study is about finding 
our way to the heart of Jesus and reclining so closely that our pulse begins 
to throb in tandem, loving what He loves and hating what He hates. 
 

Budget Committee MeetingBudget Committee MeetingBudget Committee MeetingBudget Committee Meeting    
The Budget Committee will be meeting soon.  Please put in writing 
budget item needs & give to Ike Williamson, Steve Whitwill or Don Ervin. 
 

The Nominating Committee Wants You! 
                       The Nominating Committee will begin meeting soon to fill  
                       all empty current positions and new  positions. We are asking  
                       each of our members to pray and sincerely seek God’s 
guidance as they decide upon where they would like to continue to serve or 
new places they would like to serve.  Please let the Committee know if you 
no longer want to be in a particular place of service.  Please contact Debbie 
Whitwill, Beth Williamson and Don Ervin for more details. 
 

Children’s Church and Nursery & Workers Needed 
If you are interested in helping with Children’s Church 
please contact Melissa Cleveland (970-1199) or if with 

Nursery please contact Donna King (244-1598).  Both 
ladies will be updating the schedule for Fall. 

 

Updating the Photo Board & Directory 

Visitors and Members we want to update our photo board, but we are 
still missing photos of entire families and individuals.  We especially 
need some children to update, since they have grown. Please catch 
up with Cathy and get your picture taken and check the 
clipboard for accuracy of your information for the Directory! 

 



Missionary Moments 
What's Your Favorite Book? 

(Japan) Missionaries CHARLIE and TERESA SEELEN 
work with summer interns and volunteer teams to take 

the Gospel to the people of Kobe, Japan. One outreach 
effort is called “Five-Minute English.” Christian workers 

go to a major train station and hold up signs that say 
“Let’s Speak English.” People who are interested 

engage in a conversation through a series of 
questions. The last question asks them the name of 

their favorite book. Then the workers share theirs: the 
Bible. The workers also share the Gospel, if the 

opportunity arises. Each new Japanese acquaintance 

departs with a copy of a booklet about the life of 
Jesus, purchased with the help of Cooperative Program 
gifts. 
 

Happy Birthday! 
Aug. 13 – John Luke Schreiner 
Aug. 16 - Emily Smith 
 

  

Nursery Workers  
Today – Aug  10th  – Claudia Semple & Amanda Wood 
               Aug  17th  – Donna King and Quincy Richards 
               Aug  24th  –  Wendy Black and Volunteer Needed 

                 

Children Church Workers 
Today – Aug. 10th –  Melissa Cleveland and Samantha Pieper 
              Aug. 17th –  Beth Williamson and Debbie Whitwill 
              Aug. 24th –  Claudia Semple and Pam Ervin 
                                          

 

                                      First Southern Baptist Church of Coalinga 

                                      297 Washington Street////P.O. Box 1021 

                                      Coalinga, CA  93210       (559) 935-0504 
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